
Friends of
St. Albert Public Library

The Friends of the Library are library lovers who volunteer, fundraise, 
and advocate to support the St. Albert Public Library.

Since 1988, we have donated over $200,000 to the Library. 
Every year, that number is boosted by supporters who attend our 
exciting events like Reel Monday movie nights, beer and chocolate 
pairing, and more.

We proudly voice our support for the Library, attend programs, 
and stack our shelves full of Library books.

Our executive team includes the following roles:

•	 President:  Coordinates and supervises Friends activities and 
liaises between the Friends members, Friends Executive, and 
the Library Director

•	 Vice-President:  Performs the duties of the President 		
when necessary and reports on committee work

•	 Secretary:  Responsible for all correspondence, including 		
the minutes of the meetings and meeting attendance

•	 Treasurer:  Responsible for all 
the monies of the organization, 
maintaining accurate financial 
records, and preparing an 	
annual budget

•	 Fundraising Chair:  Coordinates 
the various fundraising activities

•	 Casino Chair:  Coordinates 
and files paperwork for casino 
volunteering activities

•	 Marketing Chair:  Creates digital 
communications, graphic design, 
and promotions

•	 Library Board Representative:  
Provides updates and support on 
behalf of the Library Board

“In a world of changes, 

contributing to the health of your 

library is one of the only legacies 

that really lasts. And in building a 

legacy for your loved ones, you’re 

also investing in a more literate, 

more enlightened world.”

Lois Hole

friends@sapl.ca

facebook.com/stalbertfriends

friendsofsapl.eventbrite.ca

Everyone is welcome! 
Connect with us to learn 
about joining the Friends.


